
                                                                                                                                                        November 4th-8th  

This Week 

We had a terrific week learning about the letter ‘T’.  This week we read My ‘t’ Sound Box, 

sorted pictures that began with the letter ‘T’, sang along to our ‘T’ Poem, and rocked out 

with the StoryBots. 
 

This week we began talking about all 4 seasons; winter, spring, summer and fall.  

Throughout the week we dedicated a day to each season.  During our craft time we created 

a “season tree” where we added different craft materials to a tree to represent each of 

the seasons.  For winter we used cotton balls, spring had beautiful flowers, summer was a 

glittery leafy tree and for fall we created leaves using different autumn colors.  The 

kiddos loved working on this project all week and seeing our tree transform for each 

season.  During circle time, we read a lot of stories about the seasons and the weather that 

happens in them.  Some of our favorite stories were A Snowy Day, A Windy Day, A Rainy 

Day, and A Sunny Day. For a fun gross motor activity, we ventured out to the parking lot 

and ran around sorting pictures into the correct seasons! 
 

This week we introduced many new centers for November.  The kiddos loved learning about 

nature in our sensory table, different woodland animals in our nature center, building a 

camp site, and baking Thanksgiving pies in our kitchen!  The kiddos were so excited to see 

how creative they could be in each of the centers. 
 

On Friday we learned about Veterans Day.  The kiddos had fun learning about how Veterans 

keep us safe.  As a “Thank You” to the Veterans everyone colored a picture that will be 

delivered to Veterans in Western NY. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Looking 

Ahead 

November 11th 
Veterans Day 

No School 
 

November 27th 
No After School 

 
November 28th 
Thanksgiving 

No School 
 

November 29th 
No School 

 

 Pre-K 4 Awesome News! 

Next Week 

We will be 
learning about 
bears and fall. 
Letter Of The 

Week 
Ii 


